
 

ICT in School 
Highland Council has an Acceptable Use Policy which every user must agree to abide by 
when they login. The 2014 revised policy was developed by the Council’s ICT officers in 
collaboration with young people from Charleston Academy and our parents. ICT officers 
worked with some of our young people over the course of a day to explore the issues and 
develop appropriate solutions. The outcome is the policy which came into effect in 2014 and 
applies in all schools. 

While pupils will be introduced to the policy at assemblies and in classes, separate 
Guidance for Parents and Teachers is also available. 

 

https://www.charlestonacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/Safe-Responsible-Use-of-ICT.pdf
https://www.charlestonacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/Safe-Responsible-Use-of-ICT.pdf
https://www.charlestonacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2014/03/Safe-and-Responsible-Use-of-ICT-Guidance-for-Parents-and-Teachers.pdf

